Fundraising Committee - Report for P&C Meeting, 12 November 2014

The Fundraising Committee last met on 23 October 2014.

Fundraising Events Calendar 2015

The following events were agreed for the coming year. Additional events may be added to the calendar. All dates are yet to be finalised with the school.

Event	Coordinator
Welcome BBQ	EG
Back-to-School Party	СТ
	AR
Mother's Day	СН
	JD-S
City to Surf	KJ
Father's Day	EW
Grandparent's Day	P&C SUPPORT AND
	INVOLVEMENT TO BE
	CLARIFIED

Welcome BBQ

EG has kindly volunteered to organise the 2015 Welcome BBQ, with assistance from LP. P&C members will again be present during the day to provide information about the P&C's activities. If you would like to be involved, please contact EG or email fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au.

Back-to-School Fundraising Party 2015

AR and CT have kindly volunteered to organise a social / fundraising event, to be held in Term 1/2015. This is planned as a low-key opportunity to get together with fellow parents and carers. It will be held at a local external venue, details to be determined. Funds will be raised for the school through a flat ticket fee of approximately \$25/person. There will also be 'passive' fundraising opportunities during the night, i.e. the opportunity to donate towards the library fund, sports equipment or the like. There will be no 'active' fundraising activies such as raffles or auctions.

Ultimate Frisbee and After-School Sports

Parent VS and a friend have been offering Ultimate Frisbee lessons after school, with a view to extending this activity in the new year. AB has been looking into the possibility of offering after-school sports activities at BBPS in the future. There are various issues to be considered, and AB is liaising with school, sports teachers and other stakeholders to develop a viable proposal.

Sourcing equipment and resources

AB continues to closely liaise with teacher representatives to identify requests for resources, and to source these items quickly and at the most competitive price. At present the installation of additional basketball hoops at a lower height is being finalised. AB has also organised various resources for the music program in recent weeks.

Cleaning out storage spaces

In light of the growing number of students in 2015, the Fundraising Committee suggested that optimising all available spaces at the school should be looked at urgently. This includes reviewing and optimising the use of storage spaces at the school. The committee discussed ideas including organising a working bee to assist with clearing out and reorganising these spaces. More discussion with the school is required about how volunteer might best assist with this process.

Next Fundraising Committee Meeting

The next fundraising committee meeting date is yet to be confirmed.

Fundraising committee meetings are held in the evening at an off-site location. Anyone interested in becoming involved is very welcome, please email fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au if you would like to attend the next meeting, or if you would like to be added to the fundraising committee mailing list.

ΑН

On behalf of the BBPS P&C Fundraising Committee